WAINWRIGHT HIGH SCHOOL
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL &

OCTOBER 2025

WHAT'S HAPPENING?

In the event that a strike happens,
all activities and events may be

postponed or canceled.

October

CASAA XCountry Zones - Camrose

ATA Retirement & Induction Night

XCountry Kitscoty Trailblazer

JR Girls VB - Home Tournament

XCountry BTJHAA Finals - Mannville

ELAA Day

Thanksgiving Day - Mo School

Friends of WHS (7pm)

Volleyball - Staff vs. Grads

Student Success Meetings (4:30-7:30pm)

Red Friday - Pancake

SR Girls VB - Home Tournament

XCountry ASAA Provincials

Photo Retakes

U of A/Nait/MacEwan Tour

Halloween Activities (12:30-3:30pm)

Hot Lunch - Quiznos

Grade 8 Wellness Days

BTJHAA Volleybaoll Finals - TBD

Hot Lunch - Quinton Grunow

lan Hill Presentation (12:30pm)

Remembrance Day Ceremony (10:45am)

MAIT Presentation (12:45pm)

Mo School

U of A Presentation (10:30om)

Hot Lunch - Wok Box

School Council ($pm)

U of C Presentation (2pm)

Hot Lunch - Subwoy

Hot Lunch - A & W

ASAA 24 Girls/Boys VB Provincials

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

September has been an exciting month at Wainwright High
School! Our school community has come together in
meaningful ~ ways—honouring our military families,
celebrating athletic achievements, and engaging in powerful
learning experiences.

We were proud to recognize and honour our military families
on Military Families’ Appreciation Day. Staff and students
wore red and shared in a pancake breakfast on Friday,
September 19, showing our gratitude for the contributions
and sacrifices of those connected to the Canadian Armed
Forces.

Our athletic programs are off to an exciting start.
Congratulations to our junior high golfers, who proudly
brought home the BTJHAA Golf Banner! Our Commandos
Football team also hosted their annual Autumn Classic
under the lights, a highlight of the season. The event was
more than just football; families enjoyed food trucks, a silent
auction, bouncy castles, and a car show, creating a true
community celebration.

This year’s Terry Fox Run was especially meaningful as
Wainwright Elementary School joined us to walk together in
support of cancer research. Thanks to the generosity of our
staff, students, and community, we have already surpassed
our fundraising goal of $1,600 for the Terry Fox Foundation.

On September 29, our school community was honoured to
welcome Kevin John and his daughter Elaina, who led us
through powerful blanket exercises and sharing circles.
These experiences offered meaningful learning about
Indigenous  history and the relationships between
Indigenous and non-Indigenous peoples in Canada. It was an
opportunity for our students to build empathy,
understanding, and a stronger commitment to truth and
reconciliation.

Way to go, Commandos! Let’s continue to inspire success...
every way, every day.

- Mrs. Cook and Mr. Martin

Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day
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From mentoring at Wainwright Elementary School, to the Terry Fox Run, our grad fall photos, volleyball &
having special guests at WHS! There is always something for everyone here at our school!
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Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day


https://www.instagram.com/wainwright_high/
https://www.facebook.com/Wainwright-High-School-158302267660560/

